Faculty Voluntary Separation Incentive Program (FVSIP) Application
September 2017

This is anticipated to be a unique and one-time offering by PLU, with a window of opportunity for individuals to submit voluntary applications for consideration; however, the University leaves open the right to continue the program beyond the original schedule, and/or initiate similar programs in the future.  Participation in the program is voluntary for both the University and the employee.  Tenured faculty members are not guaranteed participation in the plan, and the decision to approve an applicant is entirely at the discretion of Pacific Lutheran University.
Applications are encouraged as early as possible. Submitted applications are revocable up until the separation agreement is signed and executed. Applications may be submitted in one of two ways, hand delivered or through campus mail to Human Resources, or sent via email to Teri Phillips at phillitp@plu.edu.

The final deadline for submitting applications is 5:00 p.m. on September 28, 2017.  Applications received after the deadline will not be accepted or considered.

Employee Name:
Department:

Hire Date:                 



           Date of Birth:
1. What is your specialty area in your field?
	Type here—box will expand as you type:



2. What courses have you taught/are you scheduled to teach for AY16-17 and AY17-18?
	Type here—box will expand as you type:




3. What are your current service commitments to the university and your department/program?
	Type here—box will expand as you type:




4. Are there any scholarly or creative projects you will want to complete before you leave? If so, describe the project and your timeline for completion.
	Type here—box will expand as you type:




Employee Signature:            





         Date:
If you have any questions, please contact Teri Phillips in Human Resources by email at phillitp@plu.edu.
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